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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Managing Behaviour at Dothill 

 

Welcome back to the Autumn term and welcome to those parents and children who are new to 

Dothill!. 

 

I wanted to start the year off as we mean to go on so I wanted to explain some changes in structure 

and procedure that we have made to our behaviour management process. Attached to this email is a 

leaflet that explains our procedures. You should also be given a hard copy of the leaflet by your 

child’s class teacher (if you do not get one then please have a look in your child’s bag). 

 

I have done an assembly today with the children to explain all about our rewards and consequences 

and to clarify with them what our ‘amber’ behaviours are and what will happen as a result of these. 

The children were fantastic and asked some very sensible questions regarding this to help them 

clarify the process.  

 

Our goal is that your children feel safe and happy at Dothill and this is one of the ways that we work 

hard to achieve this. 

 

We look forward to your support in talking this through with your child so that we can all ‘Be our 

Best’ and have a fantastic year! 

 

Best wishes 

 
Becca Butler 
 
Head teacher 
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